
The After School Program 
Ski & Snowshoe   
January 2025 
 
 
 
 
We will be starting our ski and snowshoe program during the 
week of January 20th (We are hoping to get outside every 
Tuesday and Thursday). Elementary students can choose to 
either ski or snowshoe. We will be going around the playground 
and on some occasions we will be walking to either the baseball 
field and/or Gilman Park. This is a learning experience for all of 
us and parent volunteers are welcome! 
 
 
 
Student name:_____________________________________   Grade:_________ 
 
Parent Signature:__________________________________    Date:__________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Reach out to Coreina with any questions: cstricker@mellendiggers.org 
 
 
 



 


